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U.S. Olympic Committee and Deloitte announce 2013 Warrior Games  
 Service members and Veterans with physical disabilities to compete in Colorado Springs 

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – Today the U.S. Olympic Committee and Deloitte announced that the 
Warrior Games will be held in Colorado Springs, Colo., May 11-17, 2013. In addition to Deloitte, the 
presenting sponsor, the week-long event is also supported by the Department of Defense, Department of 
Veterans Affairs, BP, USO, Fisher House Foundation and the Bob Woodruff Foundation. 

More than 200 wounded, ill and injured service members and veterans are expected to participate in 
2013.  They will comprise five U.S. teams representing the Army, Marine Corps, Navy/Coast Guard, Air 
Force and Special Operations, as well as one international team from the U.K.  Teams will compete in 
seven sports including archery, cycling, shooting, sitting-volleyball, swimming, track & field and 
wheelchair basketball.   

“We are proud to host the Warrior Games at the U.S. Olympic Training Center and the Air Force 
Academy,” said Charlie Huebner, USOC Chief of Paralympics.  “Paralympic sport has a tremendously 
positive impact on individuals with physical disabilities, and the Warrior Games allows us to salute these 
fine young men and women who have served their countries honorably.”       

Deloitte has been the presenting sponsor of the Warrior Games since the annual event was first held in 
2010.  The Games are designed to introduce injured service members and veterans to Paralympic sport 
competition and encourage them to stay physically active when they return to their local communities 
following the event.   

“It is an honor to sponsor the Warrior Games because they empower our service men and women and 
veterans to compete on a different field, the field of sport,” said Robin Lineberger, chief executive officer, 
Federal Government Services practice, Deloitte Consulting LLP.  “Rehabilitative sport has a long-lasting 
impact on both the athletes and on their families.  That is why Deloitte is proud to support the Warrior 
Games and other activities that further the recovery of service members and veterans through sports and 
athletics.”   

The 2013 Warrior Games Opening Ceremony will be held on May 11 at the Olympic Training Center.  The 
ceremony, as well as the Warrior Games competitions, will be free and open to the public.  Additional 
details will be provided in the coming months on the U.S. Paralympics website, USParalympics.org and 
the Warrior Games Facebook page.   



About Deloitte’s Federal Government Practice 

Federal government agencies turn to Deloitte for their most meaningful and challenging problems.  With 
private sector insights delivered by public sector experience, Deloitte helps agencies rethink, reduce, and 
restructure—from day-to-day operations to large-scale transformations.  Deloitte’s diverse capabilities 
across consulting, financial advisory, business and technology risk, and tax services help clients imagine 
the possible, seize opportunity, and make it happen. See how at deloitte.com/federal. 

As used in this document, “Deloitte” means Deloitte LLP and its subsidiaries. Please see 
www.deloitte.com/us/about for a detailed description of the legal structure of Deloitte LLP and its 
subsidiaries. Certain services may not be available to attest clients under the rules and regulations of 
public accounting. 
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